COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

22nd liarch, 1929.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your memorandum of the

18th instant intimating that you have been informed by the
& Ownere of the steamer "TYHNEMOUTH" that arrangements have

been made to place this vessel on the slipway on the

3rd April next when the Sere: Shaft furvey will be held,

In the circumstances I await the receipt of your report

in due course.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

A

The Surveyors,




